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Dear parents and carers,
The Autumn Term is certainly in full swing now with excellent teaching and learning taking place across all
classes. I have been very impressed with how well our new pupils have settled into life at school and with how
well our pupils are all engaging in their learning. Work will start on our new main office and foyer next week
which will mean access to school for visitors will be via a ‘meet and greet’ system via a doorbell and using the
big green gates. We will be sharing details shortly of our extra-curricular offer for the rest of the term as well as
information and dates for Parent/Carer evening and Christmas shows. I hope you have a wonderful weekend
and want to thank you for your continued support. Diolch, Mr Hatwood.

Cylchlythyr - Newsletter

Making Every Session Count
We have been a dip in attendance at school this week mainly due to colds and children feeling unwell. We are
currently reviewing attendance information for the first few weeks back and will be writing to parents and
carers where concerns around attendance may exist. Could we please ask for your support in making
appointments outside of school time where ever possible. Thank you for your understanding.

MacMillan Coffee Morning
Our MacMillan Coffee Morning will take place on Friday 30th
September 2022 from 9.30 – 11.30am in our main school hall. We
warmly invite you and members of our community into school for this
morning.
As in previous years, we would be very grateful for any donations of
cakes for this event, (Either home made of shop bought) and if these
could be sent to school by Thursday 29th September 2022 we would
appreciate it. Please do remember that we are a nut free school.
All pupils will have the opportunity to visit the Coffee Morning and
for this, they are able to bring a small cash donation.

Thank you for supporting this very worthy cause. 

Admissions – September 2023
Secondary admissions are now open
and admissions for Reception 2023
open on Monday. All parents/carers
need to apply for a place in Reception,
even if in Nursery currently.

Parent and Carer Questionnaire
Thank you to everyone who responded to our parent and carer
questionnaire. We are very proud of the feedback received and will
be sharing a summary alongside some further work we will be
undertaking at school to continue our improvement journey. We
will publish this on our website shortly.

Gresford Mining Disaster
A big well done and thank you to the
children who represented us to
commemorate the mining disaster.


